
PUTNAM COUNTY CUSD #535 
400 E. Silverspoon Ave. 

Granville, IL  61326 
 
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the School board of School District Number 535 in the 
counties of LaSalle, Marshall, and Putnam, State of Illinois, that a tentative budget for 
said School District for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2025, will be on file and 
conveniently available to public inspection at the District Office in the Primary School 
Building 400 E Silverspoon Avenue, Granville, Illinois in this School District from and 
after 8:00 a.m. on the 15th day of August, 2025. 
 
Notice is further hereby given that a public hearing on said budget will be held at 6:30 
p.m. on the 16th day of September, 2025, at the Primary School Building 400 E 
Silverspoon Avenue, Granville, Illinois in the School District Number 535, in the 
Counties of LaSalle, Marshall, and Putnam, State of Illinois. 
 
Board of Education of School District No. 535 in the counties of LaSalle, Marshall, and 
Putnam, State of Illinois. 
 


